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Comments: This expansion would be a tragedy to the beauty of Holland Lake. The land around Holland Lake
should be protected for all those to enjoy both out of state and for local Montanans. No more cabins regardless of
if they are part of the lodge or not. People don't go to places like this to enjoy modern amenities and quick wifi,
but to appreciate the beauty of rural Montana, and Holland Lake is one of Montana's best treasures. Sure, fix
up/repair the existing cabins as you would with any aging structure, but theres no need to try and "improve" what
is already perfect in the eyes of everyone who visits Holland Lake. This expansion would drastically change the
feel of being at the lake and the peacefulness that comes with it. It's not what Montanans want.



